
This Week: 

3/27-3/31 

• Monday-Early Re-

lease 12:55; ELP 

1:30-2:30  

• Tuesday-4th Grade 

Field Trip 

• Wednesday- 

• Thursday-ELP 2:30

-3:30 

• Friday-Spirit Day 

wear your Alafia 

Shirts; Terrific Kid 

8:00 AM-Cafeteria 

 

  

Week Of: 

4/3-4/7 

• Monday–Early Re-

lease 12:55; ELP 

1:30-2:30  

• Tuesday- 

• Wednesday- 

• Thursday-ELP 2:30

-3:30 

 

• Friday-No School/

Non-Student Day 

 

Alafia Alligator Weekly 
March 27–March 31, 2023   

 
Alafia Elementary School Vision:  Alafia Elementary Students will be compassionate,                                      

connected, and contributing citizens in our ever-changing world. 

 
Alafia Elementary School Mission:  We will empower all students with the opportunity                                      

and support in order to acquire the knowledge and skills necessary to reach their full potential. 

Dear Alafia Families, 

I am sad to let you know that our wonderful Music teacher, Mr. Davis, will be mov-
ing to Alabama. His last day with us will be Tuesday, March 28th. Mr. Davis has 
been a much respected and valued member of our Alafia staff and family, and he 
will be dearly missed. Our previous music teacher, Ms. Doud is going to be teach-
ing in the place of Mr. Davis for the remainder of the school year beginning April 
10th. Until that time there will be a substitute teacher in Mr. Davis’s place. Please 
join us in wishing Mr. Davis all the best. 

Thank you to our PTA and parent, Mrs. Scott, for helping us with our school’s Lost 
and Found. Mrs. Scott organized all our lost jackets, water bottles and lunch boxes 
on the cafeteria stage so the students can easily look for their items when they 
come through the lunchroom. We are finding that it is not so easy for all of our stu-
dents to pick out which items are theirs, so they may need help from a parent. We 
will have the lost and found open to our parents March 27th through April 6th from 
7:15-7:45 AM and 2:10-2:30 PM. If you would like to go through the lost and found 
to help locate your child’s missing items, please come to the cafeteria door facing 
the parking lot at one of the above days/times and our staff will assist you. Any of 
the items still left on the stage after April 6th will be donated or disposed of depend-
ing on the condition of the item. It is very helpful if parents could label their stu-
dents’ belongings so when an item is left behind, we know who to return it to. 

Thank you very much and I hope you have a great week! 

Mrs. Jackson 


